
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO

May 26, 1953

Miss Laura Gilpin 
P. O. Box 1173 
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Enclosed you will find ninety cents (90£) in 
stamps to cover prepaid postage on the 
photographs which you sent to us for our 
summer photographic exhibition.

We are looking forward to seeing you in 
Colorado Springs during the summer after 
the photo show is open.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary to the Director

Mrs. Clyde Evans

Enclosure - 30 3£ stamps


